
PUBLIC NOTICE OF EMERGENCY MEETING HELD  

ON JUNE 22, 2016 FOR THE BOARD OF 

COMMISSIONERS OF FIRE DISTRICT NO.3 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the commissioners of Fire District No.3 in the Township 

of Lower, pursuant to New Jersey statutory law, held an emergency meeting on 

Wednesday June 22, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. at the Erma Fire Hall, Breakwater Road, Erma, 

New Jersey. This meeting was held due to prior scheduled meeting of June 21, 2016 was 

cancelled due to extreme weather, notice of cancellation was posted at Firehouse and a 

Commissioner was present at Firehouse to instruct any public of said cancellation. This 

emergency meeting was held due to time sensitive documents to be approved by The 

Commissioners prior to their deadline, Resolution confirming the findings of the New 

Jersey Local Finance Board, and to conduct regular meeting items. 

. 

                                                                             Steve Douglass, Secretary, 

                                                                             Fire District No. 3, Township of Lower  


